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OPSI Welcomes Nomination of Colleague to FERC 

 

 The Organization of PJM States Inc. (OPSI) today welcomed the nomination of one of its long-

time board members and a former president, Mark Christie of Virginia, to the Federal Energy Regulatory 

Commission. 

 

 OPSI President Talina R. Mathews, a member of the Kentucky Public Service Commission, said, 

“Mark Christie has a long record of active leadership in OPSI.   He was one of the original OPSI board 

members and served in that role for more than a decade. 

 

 “As president, he led the fight to ensure truly independent market monitoring in PJM and has re-

mained actively involved as a member of the OPSI Market Monitoring Committee.” 

 

 “While we are always happy when a state regulator is nominated to FERC, this is the first time a 

former OPSI president has been nominated.  We are pleased that FERC will have a member who has such 

a deep knowledge of OPSI issues and concerns,” Mathews said. 

 

 OPSI is comprised of the 13 States and the District of Columbia which participate in the PJM re-

gional transmission organization and wholesale markets. 
 


